
RENEGADE 
NEWS

Week of June 19 - June 23



A Message     
From Our 

Administration

This week at Redwater School has been a busy and exciting week. 
The major highlight of the week was our school wide National 
Indigenous Day celebration on Wednesday afternoon which included 
the students and staff from Ochre Park. Our students from K-12 
witnessed an amazing keynote presentation from Kurt Young, then 
broke into a variety of sessions from archery to indigenous arts, 
crafts, and games. Our foods teacher (Ms. Cowley), with the help of 
some students, also provided soup and Bannock at lunch time.

Our last day of high school classes is Friday, June 16. The last day of 
junior high classes is Monday, June 19. A reminder to all 
parents/guardians, that students need to make sure to clean out 
their lockers by their last exam and hand in all their textbook and/or 
other library resources. 

Junior and senior high exams run from June 20 to June 27. Please 
check the school calendar for exam dates and times.  Our 
elementary students have some swimming days planned for those 
final weeks. 

Please note that if your child is wanting to leave after their exams 
you will need to provide them with a note to be excused.

Have a great weekend!

Mr. Kevin Dorosh
Vice Principal



What is happening      
next week…

June 19 - 
June 23

Tuesday, June 20th / Day 2
● Grade 6 & 9 ELA Part B
● Grade 7 & 8 ELA Final Exam
● Science 10
● Social Studies Diploma 30-1, 30-2 Part B
● Elementary Swim at 12 pm

Wednesday, June 21st / Day 1 
● Elementary Swim at 12 pm

Thursday, June 22nd / Day 2 
● Biology 30 Diploma
● Grade 6 Math PAT Part A
● Grade 9 Math PAT Part A
● Social Studies 10-1, 10-2  

Friday, June 23rd / Day 1
● Grade 7 & 8 Math Final
● Grade 6 Math PAT Part B
● Grade 9 Math PAT Part B
● Chemistry 30 Diploma

Monday, June 19th / Day 1
● ELA 20-1, 20-2 Part A
● ELA 30-1, 30-2 Diploma Part B
● Last Day of Junior High Classes



Join us at the 
concession on the 
following days for 

some good food



Words From 
The Wellness 

Hub
The Wellness Hub will be 
closed every morning from 
June 19th to June 27th. 

Light breakfast items like fruit and 
granola bars will be provided from 
8:15 to 8:30.

Lunch items will not be available 
during this time. It is important 
that students plan and pack their 
lunches for this week. 



Year End School Awards



Year End School Awards



National 
Indigenous Day 

Celebratioin


